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The Children, Young People and Families (CYPF) grant programme provides funding to third sector organisations for activities which support delivery of the Every Child Matters agenda and the Department's Children's Plan.  This consultation seeks the views of the third sector and any other interested parties on the future approach and shape of the grant programme.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Angela Archer or Jennie Thomas by email: angela.archer@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or jennie.thomas@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or Telephone: 020 7340 7374/7413.



	
	Contact Details

	
	If you have a query relating to the  DCSF e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 01928 794888. 

If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Angela Archer or Jennie Thomas by email: angela.archer@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or jennie.thomas@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 020 7340 7374/7413.

	1
	Background and Context

	1.1
	The Children, Young People and Families (CYPF) grant programme was introduced in April 2006.  It provides a national source of funding from the Department for Children, Schools and Families to third sector organisations.  Funding can be for strategic and innovation activities which can demonstrate that they support the Every Child Matters agenda and the Department's Children's Plan.  So far, the grant programme has awarded funding in excess of £140 million to more than 200 third sector organisations.

	1.2
	Through this consultation we want to review how well we are using the CYPF grant programme and how it might be improved to better meet the Department's priorities, as outlined in the Children's Plan, and the needs of the third sector.

	1.3
	Please read the proposals that are contained in the downloadable consultation document 

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations by e-mailing  cypf.consultation@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Consultation Unit, Department for Children, Schools and Families, Area GB, Castle View House, East Lane, Runcorn, Cheshire, WA7 2GJ. 

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: https://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website in January 2010.


